
5. SANDOWN CRESCENT/CARISBROOKE STREET PEDESTRIAN ACCESSWAY 
 
 The Area Engineer reported in response to a request from Mike Heslin of 50 Sandown Crescent to the Board’s 

Chairperson for the closure of a pedestrian accessway in Sandown Crescent, Aranui.  The report noted that the 
legal title for the alleyway has been held by the State since 1961.  The Board decided that it would undertake an 
inspection of the alleyway and consult with residents in the neighbourhood before making a decision. 

 
 [Gail Sheriff requested that her vote against the resolution be recorded.] 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


